
Meeting Between Staff of the Federal Reserve and Representatives of Non-Profit 
Organizations 

February 2, 2021 
 
Participants: Carrie Johnson (Federal Reserve Board); Mike Steckline, Trina Chapman, Ariel 

Cisneros, Kendra Salter, Tracy VanHooser, and  Ron Eiler (Federal Reserve Bank 
of Kansas City) 

 
Ismael Guerrero and Steve Spears (Mercy Housing); Robin Wolff (Enterprise 
Community  Partners); Liddy Romero (Worklife); Monique Lovato (Mi Casa); 
Cris White (Colorado Housing and Finance Authority); Chris Myers and Marie 
Peters (Colorado Lending Source); Brennan Crawford (Community Housing of 
Wyandotte County); Steve Radley (NetWork Kansas); Sherry Turner (Women’s 
Employment Network); Coley Williams (CHES, Inc.); Geoff Jolley (Kansas City 
Local Initiatives Support Corporation); Ed Lada (Goodwill of Western Missouri 
and Eastern Kansas); Sharon Hueftle (South Central Economic Development 
District, Inc.); Wendy Birdsall (Lincoln Chamber of Commerce);               Bryan Slone 
(Nebraska Chamber of Commerce); Brian Depew (Center for Rural Affairs); 
Kristin Olson (North Central Development Center); Michael Maroney (Omaha 
Economic  Development Corporation); Jeff Kelley (Panhandle Area Development 
District); Jim  Ristow (Bellevue Chamber of Commerce); Winsley Durand and 
David Brown (Greater Omaha Chamber of Commerce); Adrienne Smith (New 
Mexico Caregivers); Johanna Nelson (New Mexico Economic Development 
Department); Beth Goldman (Greater Albuquerque Habitat for Humanity); Lupe 
Mares (Lift Fund); Jeff Payne (New Mexico Mortgage Finance Authority); 
Angela Siefer (National Digital Inclusion Alliance); Andrea  Frymire (Midwest 
Housing Equity Group); Dan Straughan (The Homeless Alliance); Tim 
T. Priest (Goodwill of Central Oklahoma City); David Oliver (Goodwill of 
Tulsa); Scott DeWald (Rural Enterprises, Inc.); Patrick Raglow (Catholic 
Charities); Lauren Branch (NewView Oklahoma); Craig Schowalter (Wyoming 
Community Foundation); Debbie  Gorski (Wyoming Women’s Business Center) 

 
Summary:  Staff of the Federal Reserve met with representatives of non-profit organizations to 
discuss the Federal Reserve Board’s advance notice of proposed rulemaking (ANPR) on an 
approach to modernize the regulations that implement the Community Reinvestment Act (CRA).  
Participants discussed the CRA ANPR’s proposals related to community development activities 
made outside of bank assessment areas, qualified affordable housing activities, and community 
development services provided by depository    institutions. 


